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welcome the entry into force of the Chemical Weapons Convention. We advocate its full, 
effective and universal implementation, and look forward to the early ratification of the 

Convention by the States that have not yet done so. Recognizing that enhancing confidence 
in compliance would reinforce the Biological and Toxin Weapons Convention, we reaffirm 
our determination to complete as soon as possible through negotiation a legally-binding and 
effective verification mechanism. 

76. We reaffirm our unwavering commitment to full implementation of the objectives set forth in 
the Non-Proliferation Treaty. To that end, we welcome the IAEA's recent adoption of a 
program on strengthening the effectiveness and improving the efficiency of the safeguards 
system. We urge all States to conclude additional protocols with the IAEA at the earliest 
possible date. We reaffirm our commitment to the immediate commencement and early 
conclusion of a conention banning the production of fissile material for nuclear weapons or 
other nuclear explosive devices. 

77. We welcome the progress on strategic arms control made at Helsinki in March, and look 
forward to the early entry-into-force of the START II agreement and the initiation of START 
ifi negotiations. We reaffirm the key role of the Conventional Forces in Europe Treaty in 
strengthening Euroliean security, and welcome the decision to conclude its adaptation as 
expeditiously as possible. We welcome the recent agreement among Russia, Kazakstan, 
Kyrgystan, Tajikistan, and China on reduction of tnilitary forces along their borders and 
consider it an important contribution to the region's security. 

78. We endorse unequiVocally efforts by the UN Special Commission and the IAEA to eliminate 
weapons of mass destruction capabilities in Iraq and to monitor compliance. We reaffirm the 
importance of implementing the U.S.-DPRK Agreed Framework and full compliance by 
North Korea with its non-proliferation obligations. We therefore place great value on the 
continuing role of the IAEA in monitoring the freeze on North Korea's nuclear program, 
implementing safeguards, and helping preserve all information relating to the DPRK's past 
activity. We welcome the conclusion of negotiations for the EU to participate in the Korean 
Peninsula Energy Development Organization (KEDO) and call for further international 
support for KEDO, including the provision of funds. We stress the importance of Four Party 
talks and the necessity of North-South dialogue. We call on North Korea to halt its 
development, deployment and export of ballistic missiles. 

79. We welcome the etrterging high-level dialogue between India and Pakistan. We encourage 
both countries to bring their activities into conformity with international non-proliferation 
norms. Consistent with our support for the CTBT's early entry into force, we encourage both 
counnies to adhere to that treaty. 

80. We recognize that global security and stability are strengthened by promoting international 
responsibility in thé transfer of anns and sensitive technologies, and to that end reaffinn our 
support for the WaSsenaar Arrangement. We welcome the steady achievements under the 
UN Register of Coiventional Arms in promoting transparency in armaments. We encourage 
the work of the UN Panel of Governmental Experts on Small Arms to identify the ways and 
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